
Worship Together!

It’s time for us to worship together once more on Sunday mornings. Our services will look a little
different and there will be some steps for all of us to take to keep everyone safe and to ensure we
are functioning within the guidelines and requirements that have been set in place by our
Saskatchewan government.

Due to social distancing requirements and comfort levels around public gatherings we recognize
that not everyone will be able to attend every Sunday. We will continue to have an online service,
one that will be livestreamed Sunday mornings at 10:30 am. A copy of the service will be
available on our YouTube channel for those unable to watch it live.

If you would like to attend a service in person you will need to preregister during the week either
by e-mailing or calling the church office. Registrations will close by Thursday noon each week. If
spaces are filled you will be notified and registered for the next Sunday.

Your registration is your consent to abide by the guidelines that our leadership has set in place.

• Make sure you are feeling well. That you have not been out of the country the last 14 days
or in contact with someone who has.

• Social distancing (2m, about 6 feet) must be maintained while on church property, apart
from immediate family or those you have an established social bubble with (This includes
the parking lot. Sorry no hugs or handshakes just yet!).

• Please bring a mask to wear as they are now mandatory when in the church building (a
limited supply of masks will be available). Children under 2 years are exempt from this
requirement.

• Hand sanitizer stations will be available for your use.
• Ushers will record your attendance and seat you (you likely will have a different view of

the service than your regular pew, so we will need you to be flexible about that). We ask
that people remain in their assigned spots for the service. At the end of the service the
ushers will dismiss people in an orderly way.

Some other things to keep in mind:

• Come early to help minimize congestion at the doors.
• Only the south doors will be open at this time.
• An offering box will be available as you enter and exit.
• Bulletins are available on our website, a limited supply are on a table in the foyer.

We look forward to seeing you soon!


